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NEWS RELEASE 

HIGH POINT EXPLORATION APPOINTS DARYN GORDON AS CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 

Vancouver, British Columbia, April 23, 2021. High Point Exploration Inc. (CSE: HGH) (“High Point” or the 
“Company”), a Vancouver-based mineral exploration company, is pleased to announce that Daryn Gordon 
has been appointed as Chief Financial Officer of the Company effective immediately.  

Mr. Gordon is a Chartered Professional Accountant with over 20 years experience. Previously he was CFO, 
Secretary & Non-Independent Director at Aroway Energy, Inc., Chief Financial Officer & Secretary of 
Westridge Resources, Inc., Chief Financial Officer & Secretary for Reparo Energy Partners Corp., Chief 
Financial Officer for Silver Mountain Mines, Inc., Chief Financial Officer of Sparta Capital Ltd., Principal at 
Abacus Financial Corp. and Accountant for PBI-Gordon Corp. He is a member of the Institute of Chartered 
Accountants of Alberta. 

About High Point Exploration Inc. 

High Point Exploration Inc. is a resource exploration company that is acquiring and exploring mineral 
properties. The Company is currently focused on exploration of its Mantle Property in British Columbia. 

On Behalf of the Board of Directors 

HIGH POINT EXPLORATION INC. 

Andrew Cheshire 
Chief Executive Officer 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts responsibility for the 

adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENT This press release may include forward-looking information within the 

meaning of Canadian securities legislation, concerning the business and trading in the common stock of 

High Point Exploration Inc., the raising of additional capital and the future development of the business. 

The forward-looking information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by the 

company's management. Although the Company believes that the expectations and assumptions on 

which such forward-looking information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be placed on 

the forward-looking information because the Company can give no assurance that they will prove to be 

correct. These forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this press release and High Point 

disclaims any intent or obligation to update publicly any forward-looking information, whether as a result 

of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as required by applicable securities 

laws. 


